
 

Chadstone FC is seeking applications for the following coaching 

position in 2017 

Women’s Coach (new position) 

In 2017, Chadstone FC will introduce a new team to play in the 

inaugural Victorian Amateur Football Association Women’s 

Competition. 

In the first year, we will focus on player development and to have 

fun. A Level One coaching accreditation will be required and can be 

obtained during pre-season. 

 

Please forward applications or expression of interest to club 

President Peter Kostakos 

Email: chadstonefc@gmail.com 

Phone: 0401 764 165 

Closing date 15/11/2016 

 

http://www.chadstonefc.com.au/ 

https://twitter.com/chadstonefc 

https://www.facebook.com/ChadstoneFC/ 
https://www.instagram.com/chadstonefc/ 
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